
 

 
 

 
Île-de-France Mobilités call for tenders: 

Groupement Lacroix & Savac wins contract 
to operate bus lines in Saint-Quentin-en-Yvelines 

 
 

 

Paris, 12th July 2022 – the Board of Directors of Île-de-France Mobilités, which met this 
Tuesday, 12th July, has decided to award the operation of bus lines in Saint-Quentin-en-
Yvelines to Groupement Lacroix & Savac.  

In accordance with the specifications of public transport authority Île-de-France Mobilités, 
Groupement Lacroix & Savac will operate the bus network of the Saint-Quentin-en-Yvelines 
urban community. This contract, which represents €31 million per year, will begin 1st January 
2023 for a term of seven years. 
 
With 376 drivers and 222 vehicles for these 47 new lines, Groupement Lacroix & Savac is 
continuing its growth in Île-de-France while boosting its activities in Les Yvelines, one of its 
historic areas of operation. It will offer passengers in Saint-Quentin-en-Yvelines quality 
transport that is mindful of the environment. The offering will be in line with its current 
services but will involve increased efficiency and also meet new passenger needs.  
 
“We’re very pleased by the trust Île-de-France Mobilités has placed in us by awarding us Lot 
29, an iconic network of the grande couronne area, in which we already operate 50% of the 
regular lines,” explains Géric Bigot, executive director of Groupement Lacroix & Savac. “By 
entrusting us with the operation of the Essonne Sud Ouest lines from 1st August 2022, the 
organising authority is demonstrating its ongoing faith in our teams. This increases our 
motivation to go on pursuing new contracts while continuing to focus on social and 
environmental issues, as well as quality service to passengers, as our topmost concerns.”  
 
 
About Groupement Lacroix & Savac: 
Groupement Lacroix & Savac is the leading independent mass transit player in Île-de-France, with a consolidated 
turnover of €185 million in 2021 and a staff of 2,200. Built upon core values such as community involvement, 
agility and kindness, factors that also drive performance, it provides all its municipalities with a fully local service 
offering that meets global quality standards. It was created from a merger between historic Île-de-France 
operators Savac and Lacroix. 
 
Groupement Lacroix & Savac is part of La Compagnie française des transports régionaux (CFTR), a multi-region 
transport operator with activities in Île-de-France, Auvergne-Rhône-Alpes, Normandy and Hauts-de-France.  
 
More information can be found on:  www.lacroixsavac.fr  
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